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The Deputy Commissioner,
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, By email
All Regional Offices/ZIETs.

Subject:- Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week-2017.

Madam/Sir,

In continuation of this office letters of even no. dated 12-8-2017, 29-9-2017 & 10-10-
2017 regarding observance of Vigilance Awareness Week 2017 from 30" October to 4"
November, 2017 and submission of the report in the prescribed format as in Annexure ‘F’, the
following instructions, as received from Central Vigilance Commission, vide ietter dated 15-10-
2017, may also be adhered to, in letter and spirit:-

1. The Deputy Commissioners of all Regional Offices/ZIETs are instructed to involve each and
every Kendriya Vidyalaya in the Vigilance Awareness Week-2017. It may be ensured that all
KVs must organize at least one of the events 8o that one or the other KV in a Region
organizes some programme from the activities as advised by the Commission on each and
every day during the observance of Vigilance Awareness Week from 30-10-2017 to 4-11-
2017.

2. Due publicity for observance of Vigilance Awareness Week-2017 may be given on the
websites of KVS(HQ), Regional Offices/ZIETs and Kendriya Vidyalayas.

3 Social media coverage of these activities may be ensured and the photos, videos, clips and
coverage of events organized during the Vigilance Awareness Week be sent to the mailbox

‘smedia-cve@gov.in’.

Further, instructions may be issued to all Kendriya Vidyalayas under your jurisdiction to
observe Vigilance Awareness Week-2017 as per the instructions given by CVC which have
already been circulated to all Regional Offices/ZIETs. The information on the observation of
Vigilance Awareness Week-2017 has to be compiled at Regional Office level and a
consolidated report of the Region may be sent to this office in Annexure ‘F’ after
observance of Vigilance Awareness Week-2017 latest by 10-11-2017 positively on e-mail
ID’acvigilancekvs@gmail.com’ .

It may be noted that no information is to be sent to KVS(HQ) directly by any Kendriya
Vidyalaya. Last year, despite clear communication from this office, many KVs sent the
information directly to KVS (hgrs.). Only Regional Offices/ZIETs will send the compiled report to

KVS (hgrs.).
Yours faithfully,
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Additional Commissioner(Admn) & CVO
Encl; As above

1. The Director, Central Vigilance Commission, Satarkta Bhavan, GPO Complex, Block-A, INA,
New Delhi.

.27 KVS website for information of all concerned ¢ { ED P )
3. Guard file.
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